

Oak Class Newsletter Highlight of the Week:

Friday 9th May 2025



To celebrate Deaf Awareness Week our attached Hearing Teacher visited Oak class this week to show what peers can do to help a deaf friend.







Headteacher's Awards:

Zak - For lovely demonstrating and helping his friends during our Dear Awareness class time.

Alan - For great answering questions during class times.

School Rule Award: Safe

Theo - For safely waiting at agreed pints after 'racing' adults on run-arounds









Learning Notes:

- In English this week we have enjoyed a Linked Book week themes around our senses.
- For Maths we have continued looking at multiplication and how we write it as sums.
- \circ In Topic we looked at our Science objectives of properties of materials.
- In PE we have developed our Bikes, Trikes and Scooters skills by riding them with different instructions (slow, fast, wobbly, straight) and following different directions (go left, go right).
- o In Music we named and played Percussion instruments in bigger groups with children conducting for each other.
- For our PSD we have been practising our reflective skills by talking about our time so far in Oak class and the community we have made together.

Class Messages:

• "If you haven't already done so, please return consent slips for the Beach trip taking place the last week of term ASAP. We are very much looking forward to taking your children on this trip (9)", from Mrs Farthing.

Have a great weekend, from Oak Class adults!